
Parent/Guardian Continuing Virtual Learning Participation 
Agreement 2024-2025

Dear Parent/Guardian(s):

Accomack County Public Schools is excited to announce that we will be offering Virtual 
learning for the upcoming 2024-25 school year! We will be using the Virtual Virginia online 
program once again, and your child(ren) will be afforded the opportunity to automatically be re-
enrolled for the upcoming school year.

Please complete the following questions and return them to your child’s School Counselor by 
Friday April 12, 2024:

______ Child’s name:

______ Child’s grade next year:

______ My child(ren) will continue in Virtual Virginia for the upcoming 2024-2025 school year.

______ Reliable high- speed internet.

______ My child(ren) will not continue in Virtual Virginia for the upcoming 2024-2025 school 
year.

Parent/Guardian name:

Mailing Address:

Phone number:


